

Next meeting, June 18

Lynn Haldeman will

Music Circle

12:00-12:45

lead. Songs TBA

Meeting 1:00 pm

Announcements

Playing of solos

Accordion Talk



Milwaukie, Oregon

May, 2022

Fundraiser at May Club Meeting

As you all know, Velma Conte, a beloved RCAC member passed away in April. Her daughter Valerie donated Velma's many books, sheet music and cds to the club. Many thanks to you for doing this Valerie.

They were available at the May 23rd club meeting. As members walked in, they weren't sure they were at the right place as it looked like a music store. There were three tables filled with cds, books and sheet music.

Composers you are familiar with are listed on page 4 of this newsletters as well as the books are sorted into categories. Information on how to purchase them and donate to our club is also included there.

The books and sheet music as well as the cds are all in excellent condition. There is no writing or scribbling in any of them. I will keep them throughout the summer then decide what to do with them. This information will also be on the website.



In This Issue

Club Fundraiser 1, 4

Fillamook Group

Auseum Trip 3

Items for Sale 4

Board Members 5
Accordion Events 5,

Meeting and Photos 6-8



Tillamook Centennial Swiss Celebration

The group held its second practice on May 21st before the club meeting. Members of this group are: Susan Schwab, Bobbie Ferrero, Kim Nurmi, Fran Maddox, Marlene Meissner, John Mohney and Wayne Nelson. Wayne plays the bass accordion and Fran has been leading the group. Summer practices are tba.

